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Date: Tuesday, November 29, 2022 10:38:03 AM
Attachments: image001.png

image002.png
image003.png
image004.png

[EXTERNAL]This email originated from outside the organization. 
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Kent –
 
The City of North Miami Beach’s proposed text amendment 22-01ESR is in accordance with Florida
Statute F.S. 163.3177(10) that all governmental entities in the state recognize and respect judicially
acknowledged or constitutionally protected private property rights. Based on the information
provided, the Department finds the proposed Property Rights Element amendment consistent with
the CDMP.
 
Thanks –
 
Jerry
 
Jerry H. Bell, AICP, Assistant Director for Planning
Miami-Dade County Department of Regulatory and Economic Resources, Planning Division
111 NW First Street, 12th Floor
Miami, Florida 33128
Phone: (305) 375-2835; Cell: (305) 487-1925  
www.miamidade.gov
 
ATTENTION:  Miami-Dade County is a public entity subject to Chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes concerning
public records.  E-mail messages are covered under such laws and thus subject to disclosure.  All e-mail sent
and received is captured by our servers and kept as a public record. Additionally, all Lobbyists must register
with the Clerk of the Board prior to any meeting with County Personnel. Register online or in person at 111
NW 1st Street, 17th Floor, Miami, FL 33128. The Clerk’s Office phone number is 305-375-5137.
 
 

From: Walia,Kent <Kent.Walia@citynmb.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2022 10:13 AM
To: Bell, Jerry (RER) <Jerry.Bell@miamidade.gov>
Subject: RE: North Miami Beach 22-01ESR Proposed
 
EMAIL RECEIVED FROM EXTERNAL SOURCE
Good morning, Jerry
Just wanted to check in to see if you had the chance to review our Property Right’s element. It’s a
cut and paste from the Florida Statute. A letter or e-mail will suffice for the review. Thanks again for
all the help!
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